
 
 
 

 

 
 

The book is a collection of new essays where international experts in gifted 
education share their insights and experience, covering topical issues such as 

environmental influences that affect gifted children, supporting positive 
psychological growth, motivation & working with very young gifted children. 

 

Parents (& their children)are warmly invited to the book launch 
on 

Saturday, 25 November 2017  
at 5pm

In the 1838 Club, Dublin City University 
 

Refreshments will be served. 
 

RSVP please to ruth.lally@dcu.ie  
(for catering purposes!) 

 
 



 


